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I think that a state wide conversation about voting reform is vital, and so I Thank you 

for your service to our state and your efforts to improve our representative 

democracy.  I am a supporter of STAR voting.  It is simpler for the voter, simpler & 

quicker to tally locally, does not "waste" votes (votes not counted in the final round) 

and is more expressive of voter preferences.  Please consider the advantages of 

STAR voting,    Regards,   Mary Lynn McConnell 


